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          Tuesday 7th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents of children in 2L 
 
Further to yesterday’s letter I can now update you on the situation with the ceiling in 2L.  The 
news is not good!  This morning builders confirmed that a new ceiling is needed in 2L’s 
classroom.   
 
We do not yet have a timeframe for the work and given that these things can sometimes take a 
long time I’ve looked for a long term solution for the class.   
 
From now on until the ceiling is repaired 2L will be housed in the new EYFS block – 
specifically the last (or yellow) classroom nearest to the Y3/4 temporary block. 
 
In the mornings and the evenings you should now please enter the school through the double 
gates and proceed past the school kitchen.  Children should enter their classroom through the 
pencil fence and on the orange path.  Please don’t allow children to enter through the other 
gates as reception and nursery will be taking up residence soon. 
 
I will update you when I have more news and a timeframe but I am confident that the children 
will settle in quickly with Mr Lawlor and Mrs Squillaci’s help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
F Marsh 
 
 
 
 


